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July 81, 1964

Mr, W. H, "Joe" Tyler
319 Evans Avenue
Cheyenne, Wyoming 82001

Dear Mr. Tyler:

I just recently heard of the untimely death of My, R, G, Houser,
and needless {o say, it was quite a shock.

1 have been advised by Mr. George Hopper that you are the Vice
President of the Hauser Drilling Co,, Inc., and thought perhaps you
could handle this matter.

As you know, Mr, Houser recently drilled the No. 2 H, D, Lauer,
NE{NWi, Sec, 12, T-7N, R-59W. This well was drilled under the bond-
ing provisions for Allison Drilling Co., Inc., the contractor. Subse-
quently, Mr. Houser advised that about July 19, 1964, he would post the
$2500 bond required.

1 understand that you are to acidize the well by August 15, 1064,
and will at that time decide whether or not to plug it. Of course, you
would have to have approval of this office prior to plugging, and can make

arrangements for the bonding if you are going on with the attempts for
completion.

We are most anxious to straighten this out, and would appreciate
any assistance you might give us in this matter,

Very truly yours,
OIL: AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION

William R. Smith, Deputy Director
WRSiem
eot Allison Drilling Co., Inc.

910 Western Federal Savings Bldg. i

Denver, Colorado 30202



